
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

Timeline for Nursery Admissions 2024/2025 

As a group of St Albans schools, we have agreed the following timeline for applications to Nursery. This document should be read in conjunction with each 

school’s oversubscription criteria. 

Please check individual school websites for further information and how to access an application form. 

Tuesday 31st October 2023: Applications for September 2024 Nursery places open 

Friday 23rd February 2024: Applications for September 2024 Nursery places close 

Wednesday 13th March 2024: Schools will write to parents offering a place 

Wednesday 20th March 2024: Parents must accept or decline a place by this date 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

   

 


